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I Strongly support SB210.  

 

Get back to basics to secure simple, safe, effective, faster, and more accurate voting 

results.  

Oregon's mail in voting has been a disaster from the beginning and has gone 

unchecked for to many years. We need to know that our votes are only from United 

States citizens. Voter ID, In person voting, and same day voting is not a trivial choice, 

it is fair and safe, unlike mail in voting. Citizens can still request absentee mail in 

ballots or vote by mail if needed, but they must be returned on or before election day 

and there must be a way to verify their valid ID. There is no reason to be counting 

ballots anytime after election day, that only makes room for fraud.  

In person voting also provides a sense of patriotic duty and comradery. 

Get back to basics. IN PERSON, ONE DAY VOTING, WITH PROPER PHOTO ID. 

It's simple, safe, and more accurate. 


